
Laurie Coleman Honored as Unsung Legal Hero

Spencer Fane LLP is pleased to announce Laurie Coleman was honored as an
Unsung Legal Hero in the July 18, 2022, edition of Missouri Lawyers Weekly.

Recognized for her role at Spencer Fane as the Director of HR and Organizational
Development, Laurie was featured among law firm employees who have
consistently gone above and beyond the call of duty, often behind the scenes. The
award is reserved for the state’s most talented and dedicated legal support
professionals.

In her feature, Laurie shares the best career advice and how she chose a career in
legal. She told Missouri Lawyers Weekly, “I was attracted to the opportunity to work
with smart and dedicated professionals who provide a critical service to clients. Over
many years in the human resources field, I often relied upon my outside counsel as
a key partner and can appreciate the value good counsel adds to any business.”
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